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Chemical Conservation Corporatio

10100 ROCKET BOULEVARD • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32824 

(407) 859-4441 • FAX (407) 855-2812

January 27,1998

Mr. Robert Snyder, P.E.
Section Manager 
Hazardous Waste Program 
FLORroA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
3319 Maguire Boulevard 
Suite 232
Orlando, Hoiida 32803-3767

Re: Chemical Conservation Corporation FLD 980 559 728

Dear Mr. Snyder;

This letter is to advise the Florida Department of Environmental Protection that Mr. William 
F. Labadie is retiring from Chemical Conservation Corporation (CCC) on February 1, 1998. On the 
same date, Mr. Patrick Sullivan will assume the position of Vice President and General Manager of 
CCC. As such, Mr. Sullivan will be the responsible corporate officer having the authority specified 
in the 40 CFR §270.11.

If you have any questions, please call me at 859-4441.

Sincerely,

CHEMICAL CONSERVATION CORPORATION

Armando*!. Gonz^z 
Compliance Officer

cc; William F. Labadie 
Patrick Sullivan

Protecting Our Environment For Over A Quarter Of A Century


